
Common Council File 071384 contains the following recommendations: 
 

Renewal, with a 45-day suspension based on neighborhood objection and the police 
report, of the Extended Hours Establishment license of Rateb Abuinaaj, Agent for 

“B&V of Milwaukee, Inc.” for “Kwik Stop” at 3425 W. Silver Spring Dr. in the 1st  
aldermanic district (Committee vote: Ayes:  2, Noes: 1, Excused: 1, Abstaining: 1)(Ayes 
– Ald. Wade and Ald. Puente; No – Ald. Witkowiak; Excused – Ald. Bohl;  Abstaining – 

Ald. Witkowski) 
 

Renewal, with a 10-day suspension based on the police report, of the Extended Hours 
Establishment license of Jehad Abunaaj, Agent for “Pak Capital, Inc.” for the premises 
at 2627 W. Capitol Dr. (“Kwik Stop”) in the 7th aldermanic district.  

 
Renewal, with a 10-day suspension based on neighborhood objections and the police 

report, of the Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer application of Nick Antzoulatos for the 
premises at 8144 W. Appleton Ave. (“Badger Auto Sales”) in the 5th aldermanic district. 
(Committee vote: Ayes: 2, Noes: 1, Excused: 2)(Ayes – Ald. Bohl and Ald. Witkowski; 

No – Ald. Wade; Excused: Ald. Witkowiak and Ald. Puente) 
 

Non-renewal, based on non-appearance, of the Extended Hours Establishment license of 
Kalim Beg for the premises at 9026 W. Brown Deer Rd. (“Brown Deer BP”) in the 9th 
aldermanic district. 

  
Non-renewal, based on non-appearance, of the Extended Hours Establishment license of 

Kalim Beg for the premises at 9425 W. Brown Deer Rd. (“Brown Deer Citgo”) in the 9 th 
aldermanic district.  
 

Renewal, with a 10-day suspension based on the police report, of the Class “B” Tavern 
license with a change in the floor plan (remove basement storage) of Jose Cervantes for  

the premises at 600 W. Maple St. (“Jo Jo’s”) in the 12th aldermanic district.   
 
Non-renewal, based on neighborhood objections, of the Extended Hours Establishment 

license of Nadir Daya, Agent for “Twenty-Fourth Corporation” for the premises at 2401 
S. Howell Ave. (“Citgo Quick Pick Food Mart”) in the 14th aldermanic district.  

Committee vote: Ayes: 4, Noes: 1)(Ayes – Ald. Witkowski, Ald. Bohl, Ald. Witkowiak 
and Ald. Wade; No – Ald. Puente) 
 

Non-renewal, based on non-appearance, of the Extended Hours Establishment license of  
Murad Hamdan, Agent for “Chubby’s Cheesesteaks, LLC”  for the premises at 2232 N. 

Oakland Ave. (“Chubby’s Cheesesteaks”) in the 3rd aldermanic district.   
 
Renewal, with a 20-day suspension based on the police report, of the Class “B” Tavern 

and Tavern Dance license of Mary Harrell for the premises at 4106 W. Lisbon Ave. 
(“Sisters and Brothers Place”) in the 15th aldermanic district.  (Committee vote: Ayes: 3, 

Noes: 1, Excused: 1)(Ayes – Ald. Bohl, Ald. Witkowiak and Ald. Witkowski; No – Ald. 
Puente; Excused – Ald. Wade) 



 
Renewal, with a 30-day suspension based on the police report, of the Extended Hours 

Establishment license of Diljeet Khahra, Agent for “Khahra Oil Corporation” for the 
premises at 4811 N. Teutonia Ave. (“Akal Quick Mart”) in the 1st aldermanic district.  

(Committee vote: Ayes: 3, Noes: 1, Excused: 1)(Ayes – Ald. Witkowski, Ald. Puente and 
Ald. Wade; No – Ald. Bohl; Excused – Ald. Witkowiak) 
 

Renewal, with a 10-day suspension based on the police report, of the Class “B” Tavern 
and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) license of  Harry Marr, Agent for “Harlim, 

Inc.” for the premises at 135 E. National Ave. (“Triangle”) in the 12th aldermanic district.   
 
Renewal, with a 90-day suspension based on the police report, of the Extended Hours 

Establishment license of Younas Mohammad, Agent for “Chicago Sub, Inc.” for the 
premises at 4231 W. Capitol Dr. (“Chicago Sub”) in the 7th aldermanic district.   

 
Non-renewal, based on non-appearance, of the Class “D” Bartender license of Larenzo 

Roberson. 

 
Renewal, with a  25-day suspension of the Class “B” Tavern license and with a 90-day 

suspension of the Tavern Dance license, based on the police report and neighborhood 
objections, of Frank Winston for the premises at 2691 S. 6th St. (“Cleveland’s Lounge”) 
in the 14th aldermanic district (Committee vote: Ayes: 3, Noes: 1)(Ayes – Ald. Bohl, Ald. 

Witkowski and Ald. Witkowiak; No – Ald. Wade; Excused: Ald. Puente) 
 

 


